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July 01, 2025 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: U-210595, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation Participatory Funding Program 

Director Killip, 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation files this letter in compliance with item 3 under paragraph 22 in Order No. 
3, issued in Docket U-210595, wherein the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission states that all 
utilities to the Third Three-Year Participatory Agreement shall report fund balances and requests for funding 
that are pending approval every six months. 

The table below provides the required information as of May 31, 2025: 

Participatory Funding 
Available 2025 

Funding Requests Pending Approval Funds Issued to Date 

$265,512.00 0 $218,878.54 

This electronic filing is comprised of this one file, U-210595-CNGC-Participatory-Funding-CLtr-07-01-2025.pdf. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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